

GEORGE BUSH

February 19, 1988

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 519 Southwest Park Avenue Suite 208 Portland, Oregon 97205

Dear Vic:

Thank you for your generous contribution to my campaign for the Presidency. Barbara and I are very grateful for your friendship.

Your contribution will help lead us to a nomination victory in New Orleans and an election win in November.

There will be many challenges ahead as well as wonderful success along the way. Your friendship and support will sustain us, and together we will share in the victories

You have our deepest appreciation.

Sincerely,
George Bash